
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives UN Secretary-General Jan Kubis

Head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad

received the representative of the UN Secretary-General in Baghdad, Jan Kubis, Thursday

11/10/2018

His eminence with Kubis discussed the latest political situation in Iraq and forming the

government.

His eminence stressed the need to support and assist the future government , stressed the

importance of the agreeing on the government program and support by expertise of the United

Nations, called to set deadlines for service provision and reiterated his call to favour public

interest over private interest and reach convergence of views of all, and stressed the

participation of Kurds in the efforts made to form the government.


